
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

 

 

December 6, 2022 

 

The next meeting of the Board of Directors of the Lower South Platte Water 

Conservancy District will be held on TUESDAY DECEMBER 13, 2022 at 

9:00 a.m.  

  

Please see the attached Agenda for this meeting. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday December 13, 2022. 

 

 

 

     The Lower South Platte Water 

Conservancy District 

 
 


